
This newsletter can be found in the front office,
on our website, through our Remind app, and
Peachjar.

As the weather cools you may
be looking for warmer clothing
for your child. Please remember
our Uniform Policy! Solid blue,
white, or khaki for coats and
jackets. Sweatshirts and sweaters
must be a solid khaki, white, or
blue. Our policy is on our website
and our handbook. If you need
assistance, ask the office how
we can help.
Helpful hint: Write your child’s
name on the tag inside of clothing.
It makes it easier to find!

PYA Families...
A note about screen time.
Technology is an exciting tool we use everyday.
While there are many good things about this
new digital era, there are also many harmful
things out there. There are resources that can
help. WWW.CommonSenseMedia.org is a great
resource for you on topics dealing with screen
time. Please consider reading through the site
and learn more about using technology.


